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CHILD PROTECTION 

 

 
It is a CEO requirement that child protection training be completed by all 

volunteers commencing work in our schools. This includes parents who 

volunteer to serve in the Snack Shack or interact with children in any way, i.e. 

excursions, assisting with reading/writing. 

 

To complete the module please type the following web address into the URL. 

 
http://childprotection.parra.catholic.edu.au/training 

 

Using Child Protection for Volunteers 

1. Open the module by clicking the Start the Module Link (at bottom of page) 

2. Read through the presentation 

3. Complete and submit quiz questions – this will take approximately 45 

minutes. 

4. After successful completion of the module, fill out the form by typing name, 

email address, contact number, contact address and the school. 

5. A notification of successful completion of the module will be sent via e-mail 

to the school and also to the volunteer’s email address. 

 
For those who have completed a Child Protection course it must renewed 

every two years. 

 

If you have any problems accessing this site, we can organise a session at 

school for you to complete the module. Please contact the school office. 
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